

NIAGARA FALLS STORAGE SITE

US Army Corps of Engineers®

COMMUNITY MEETING

December 10, 1997

7 to 9 p.m.

Primary Building

Lewiston-Porter School Complex

You are invited to meet the leadership of the Buffalo District of the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers and discuss your concerns about the Niagara Falls Storage Site, one of the sites in the Formerly Utilized Site Remedial Action Program (FUSRAP).

You are encouraged to attend this community meeting and to participate in the decision-making process for the Niagara Falls Storage Site.

For more information, call the FUSRAP Public Information Center at (716) 871-9660. Or call the toll-free information line at (800) 253-9759.

The Buffalo News/Sunday, December 7, 1997

Page B-3